
Barnsdale Road BESS
Storing up to 80 MW of electricity to 
ensure grid stability and sustainability

Invitation to public consultation event on: 

Tuesday 5th November from 2pm-6pm
Kippax Band Social Club, 17 Mount Pleasant, Kippax, Leeds LS25 7AT

Indicative timeline
21st October 

2024 
Consultation period 

commences 

17th November 
2024 

Public consultation 
period ends

5th November 
2024 

In-person public 
consultation event

November - 
December 2024   

Finalise project

December 2024 
Planning application 

submitted  

August 2025 
(Estimated)  

Planning decision

November 2026 
(if approved)  

Construction 

Introducing Barnsdale Road

British Solar Renewables (BSR) are bringing forward a proposal for a new 
development on land to the west of Barnsdale Road, just south of Kippax. The 
proposal is for an 80 MW Battery Energy Storage Site (BESS) and will help 
strengthen the local grid infrastructure by storing and regulating energy. The site 
will be accessed from the Barnsdale road, 600m south of the Home Farm and 
follows a pre-existing track. 



Community benefits  
BSR are pleased to announce our 
intention to provide a Community 
Benefit Fund alongside our 
proposals, of up to £160,000, 
to support local projects and to 
benefit the local community.

We are keen to hear your ideas 
for where we might partner for the 
provision of this fund. Please get 
in touch with us via the methods 
outlined in this leaflet, or speak 
to a team member at our public 
consultation event.
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Have your say

British Solar Renewables 

British Solar Renewables (BSR) is a 
leading renewable energy developer 
and provider of expert services to 
the renewable energy industry. The 
company was founded in 2010, from 
when it has grown into one of the 
largest integrated developers in the 
UK developed and built in-excess of 
700MWp.

BSR manages every stage of the 
project lifecycle, ensuring detailed 
design, construction, and long-term 
success, with full ownership and 
responsibility from development 
through to operations and maintenance.

Who we are

We will also be 
holding a webinar, 
further details of 
which will be made 
available on our 
website alongside 
downloadable copies 
of the consultation 
materials.

www.barnsdaleroadbess.co.uk/
have-your-say

Attend our public consultation event on: 

Tuesday 5th November 
from 2pm to 6pm     
Kippax Band Social Club, 17 Mount 
Pleasant, Kippax, Leeds LS25 7AT. 

Fill in the feedback form that accompanies 
this public consultation brochure.   

Visit the dedicated public consultation 
website:  
www.barnsdaleroadbess.co.uk

Email us at:  
feedback@barnsdaleroadbess.co.uk


